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Friday 11th July 2025 

Dear families, 
 
As we come to the end of our penultimate week, I cannot believe how much we have 
squeezed into this week. Monday and Tuesday we welcomed our new Reception pupils 
and their families for their transition mornings. Our current Reception – Year 5 pupils 
were able to meet their new teachers on Monday and Tuesday. We welcomed families 
into ‘Meet the New Teacher’ (Mr Spittle will be in on Monday after school). Year 6 have 
had their transition days at their schools, another week of Bikeability and our lovely 
Church Service.  
 
 
 
 

Bratton’s Bright Stars 
 

 

  
  

 

NEWSLETTER 
 

http://www.stchadsacademiestrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/st_bratton?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor


 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Attendance and Punctuality  
   

 

 

  

  

 
 



House Points 
 

 

     

  

  

 



Year 6 SATs 

 

On Wednesday we sent out our Year 6 SATs results and I have to say that I am so proud of 

every Year 6 and all that they have achieved. I would like to thank all the staff who have 

been involved in their journey to this point and the adults at home for their support. 

 

Year 6 Residential Next Year 

 

Apologies for being a week late! The results are in, and we are off to PGL. I emailed Year 5 

parents yesterday, they have until Friday 19th September to pay their £60 deposit. This will 

be available from 6pm tonight. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Goodbye and Good Luck 

 

Next Friday we will be saying goodbye to a number of staff - Ms Ziolkowski, Miss 

Craddock, Ms Perkins, Mrs Fletcher, Mr Salisbury, Miss Coldicott - who will be leaving us 

for a variety of reasons. 

Mrs Hall and Mrs Jones have decided that it is time for them to retire, so they will both 

have an extended extra-long holiday. 

Each and every one of these members of staff have played a vital role in ENRICHing the 

lives of the children past and present (and staff) and we wish them every happiness and 

success in the next part of their adventure in life. 

 

Music Minors 

  

  

Yesterday after school. The Music Minors treated us to a wonderful show. We had acts 

from Frozen, Trolls, The Gingerbread Man and Rapunzel. It was so lovely to see how much 



all of the children have progressed since their initial concert. We look forward to seeing 

what they have in store next year.  

 

Pupils We Are Proud Of 

 

 

Yuven, Harry, Finnley, Harvey, Ben, Theodore, Mace and Logan all had their football 

presentation last weekend. Thay played in a tournament for Admaston juniors and did 

really well. Well done boys! 

 

 

 

This weekend is going to be extremely hot, so whatever you are doing, make sure that you 

stay safe. See you all at the Summer Fair. 

Mrs Welsh 😊  



 

WANTED: Lunchtime Supervisor 

We are looking to recruit a new member of staff to join 

our lovely lunchtime team. If you are interested, please 

contact the school office for an application form or email 

Mrs Oakley on emma.oakley@taw.org.uk for more 

information. 1.5 hours per day, term time only.  

 

 

 

 

Does your child need to learn to ride their bike? 

Travel Telford have many courses over the summer holidays to help your child learn to ride a 

bike. Click the link below to access their booking portal: 

https://www.ticketstelford.com/search?q=Telford%20Bike%20Hub  

 

 

Year 5 

 

Last Thursday, year 5 visited Blists Hill as part of our history curriculum focus on the 

Industrial Revolution and Victorians. We were shown how candles were made, what 

Victorian coins looked like and how they are different from modern coins, and we even got 

to see the working horses. 

 

Talking to the year fives about their day, they have said it was: 

mailto:emma.oakley@taw.org.uk


‘Historical’ 

‘Amazing’ 

‘A fun-filled adventure’ 

‘It was like we travelled back in time.’ 

 

 

     



     
 

      

        

 

In PE, we have been playing cricket. We have applied all the skills we have learned over the 

term to our games, whilst making sure we stayed safe in the sun! 



              

 

    

 

YEAR 6 

Crucial Crew 

Recently, year 6 went on their final school trip to Crucial Crew at Telford College. This is 

always one of the highlights of the year for our year 6s as it’s such a huge learning 

experience for the children. The children participated in scenarios about water safety, being 

streetwise, fire safety, mental health awareness, road safety and alcohol awareness 

amongst others.  

They won points from organisers as they moved around the site, responded to questions 

and engaged with the tasks. Sadly, we didn’t come away with the trophy for most points but 

we were very proud of the way the children represented themselves and St Peter’s during 



the day. Hopefully, this experience will have helped prepare them as they embark on the 

next stage of their journey towards greater independence. Well done Year 6! 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bikeability 

 

 

Some children from Year 6 have taken on the challenge of Bikeability over the last two 

weeks. All children have learnt lots such as road safety when cycling, hand signals, turning in 

and out off junctions and how to perfect their riding skills earning level 1 and some Level 2. 

We are especially proud of those children who were non-riders to begin with and can now 

confidently ride a bike. 

 

Leavers Service 

It was so lovely on Wednesday to have so many parents join us at High Ercall Church to 

celebrate the primary school lives of our Year 6 children. Reverand Iain and Mrs Welsh 

summed it up beautifully saying how proud they were of the young people they had 

become and how much they had grown and matured over the past 7 years. Well done to all 

those who read so beautifully – you did yourselves proud. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to join us on Thursday 17th July at 2pm in the school hall for a Leavers Service 

that the children have put together to share their journeys through primary school. 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

Wednesday 16th July Reception visit to Home Farm  

Thursday 17th July Year 6 School Leavers Celebration – in school – 2:00pm – 
3:15pm 

Friday 18th July End of term 

Monday 1st September PD Day 

Tuesday 2nd September Autumn term starts 

Friday 24th October PD Day 

Monday 27th October Half term 

Friday 19th December End of term 

Monday 22nd December Christmas holidays 

Monday 5th January PD Day 

Tuesday 6th January Spring term starts 

Friday 13th February PD Day 

Monday 16th February Half term 

Friday 27th March End of term 


